
If you are attending King’s in September 2019, please find below information pertaining to parking 
passes, OSAP and Invoicing; 

 
Parking Passes: 
King’s Parking Passes for the upcoming Fall/Winter term are now available online and are selling out 
fast!  For details and the online application, please visit the King’s website at; 
http://www.kings.uwo.ca/current-students/money-matters/parking-transportation/parking-services/ . 
Please note that guaranteed parking space on campus is limited and passes are sold on a first come, first 
serve basis.  
 

OSAP: 
The 2018-19 OSAP application is now available online at https://osap.gov.on.ca/OSAPPortal/index.htm. 
Students who intend on using OSAP funds to pay their fees for this upcoming September must complete 

the online application by June 30th and have all supporting documentation submitted by July 15th. 
Students can still apply after this date, however processing times can range from 6-8 weeks.   
 
Hints when applying under the full-time program: 

 You will be asked for your OAN (Ontario Access Number) and Password when logging in 
o If you have forgotten either of these, please visit 

https://osap.gov.on.ca/OSAPSecurityWeb/public/retrieve_oan.xhtml for assistance.  
o If you are still unable to retrieve your OAN and/or password, please come into Student 

Financial Services at King’s (or any post-Secondary institution that administers OSAP) 
with your SIN card and valid government-issued photo ID.  We can retrieve your OAN 
and/or issue a temporary password. 

 Select Western University Canada as your institution and then select a King’s program from the 
existing list.  

 

Student Choice Initiative: 
In January 2019 the Ontario Government announced the Student Choice Initiative which provides 
students with online access to opt out of non-essential ancillary fees.  In mid-July an online portal will be 
available at https://student.mykings.ca/sci for students to opt out of the non-essential fees.  The 
deadline to opt out of the non-essential fees is September 25, 2019. Monitor your UWO email account 
and the King’s website throughout the summer to receive information about this process. 
 

Student Statements: 
Personalized fee statements for 2019-20 will be available online by mid-July at 
https://www.kingscollege.net/cgi-bin/sfsPortal/interface.pl . Please log-in using your UWO user name 
and password. In the meantime you can know your costs by viewing our tuition fee schedules that 
posted on the King’s website at; http://www.kings.uwo.ca/current-students/money-matters/fees-and-
responsibilities/fee-schedules/ . 
 
If you have any questions, please contact studentfinance@kings.uwo.ca .  
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